
INSTITUTE OF PARASITOLOGY

Postal Address:
Macdonald College P.O..

Que.. Canada.
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McGILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL

Col. W. Bovey,
Department of Extra-Mural Relations, 
McGill University,
MONTREAL.

Dear Colonel Bovey:
First of all, may I thank you very much 

indeed for the excellent lunch and very nice time 
you gave me on Saturday. I enjoyed it immensely.

Secondly, with reference to Col. Steel’s 
letter, I think it is too late for the broadcasts 
to be effective and in any case, I could not split 
the message up in Parnell’s absence, as I do not 
know the people up north. If, however, the 
C.R.B.C., had made this suggestion when the message 
was first sent in last Fall, I am sure it could 
have been done.

With many thanks for your help in this
connection.

Yours sincerely,
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